
ADEA Emerging Leaders Program  

 

Description and Overview (From the ADEA website) 

The ADEA Emerging Leaders Program is a three-and-a-half-day program that covers topics such 

as leadership styles, team building and time management, which are essential to planning and 

implementing a successful academic career. This highly interactive program has been designed 

specifically to give faculty guidance, insight and skills to propel their careers, and is suited for 

early career faculty members, whether they recently joined their institutions after a residency or 

after time spent in private practice. The programming includes onsite sessions led by preeminent 

experts in dental education, readings, assignments and team-building exercises. Additionally, each 

participant is assigned to a peer group tasked with helping its members implement the topics 

discussed and learn to manage the pressures of being a new faculty member. These peer groups 

are facilitated by leaders in dental education, who themselves are graduates of the ADEA 

Emerging Leaders Program or the ADEA Leadership Institute. The program takes place in 

Washington DC in July. 

 

Eligibility 

Early Career Faculty (up to three years of academic career experience) 

Be an ADEA member 

Be a full-time or part-time faculty  

To be considered for full financial support by Dean’s office, the SDM faculty should discuss this 

opportunity with their Division Chairs and submit a CV and statement of purpose briefly 

describing their career path and actions they are taking to follow it. Faculty should also indicate 

what they intend to achieve in this program and what steps they have taken to learn about 

leadership and academic management. This information will also be requested by ADEA during 

registration. A Faculty Development Advisory Committee, Chaired by the Associate Dean of 

Faculty Affairs, will review candidates and make recommendations to the Dean for sponsorship. 

Materials should be submitted no later than May 15 each year, to Ms Darlene Gugliotti in the 

Office of Faculty Affairs via e-mail (gugliotti@uchc.edu). 


